

Teston Club Committee Meeting Minutes

Minutes of the meeting held in the club on Monday 7th April 2014

PRESENT:-

(Chairman) P. Bond **(PB)**.

(Secretary) G. Wollen **(GW)**, **(Treasurer)** R. Harker **(RH)**, J.Wood**(JW)**,

M. Hawkins **(MH)**, A. Jackson **(AJ)**,

T. Smith **(TS)**. S Pascoe **(SP)** **(SP)**, S Worcester **(SW)**. G.Stubbs**(GS)**.

Apologies for absence: M.Austin.

ADOPTION OF PREVIOUS MINUTES:

Proposed: **(MH)**

Seconded: **(TS)**.

	Subject	Action
1	<u>Any Matters Arising</u> The memorial clock ceremony for Rodney Thornton will be held at the end of May a date and time will be posted.	(RH)
2	<u>Correspondence</u> (GW) A. letter as been received from Valerie Sharp in connection with the Wednesday club This group will be meeting on the first Wednesday of every month at 200pm till 4.00pm till the end of October. Please keep an eye on the notice boards for any changes. The Secretary had received a further letter from Alan Button, about some form of alarm for bar staff. A short discussion took place and it was decided to act on this matter. The matter of children in the games room was brought up yet again, it was reiterated again the rule is children are only allowed in the games room when a function is taking place.	(GW) (MH)
3	<u>New Members</u> (GW) Robert Henson. Marie Stubbs. Ray Harrigan. Keith Hook. Dianne Holloway. Katie Payne. Katie Payne. Mark Robinson. Chris Phillips.	(GW)
4	<u>Finance</u> (RH) Reported that the bar takings are up. Which is good news for the Club	
	<u>Secretary</u> (GW) None.	
5	<u>Bar</u> (RH) Felt the committee should thank the Steward for his excellent choice of guest beers lately this was agreed by all.	

<p>6</p>	<p>House (MH) Spoke about the quotes for the new central heating system, after a long discussion it was agreed to set up a sub committee to look at in detail at these quotes and report back to the full committee.</p>	<p>(MH)</p>
<p>8</p>	<p>Entertainments. (AJ) Felt that the quiz night went extremely well and good comments were received about the food. It was also mentioned how well the private party had gone well, these functions are very important to the finances of the club. Our next club function is race night on the 26th of April first race 8 o'clock. The World cup opening hours were spoke about it was agreed we would liaise with our Steward on this matter. The Easter break along with St Georges day were discussed it was agreed that although we do not normally put a function on we would look at doing something to celebrate St Georges Day.</p>	<p>(AJ)</p>
<p>9</p>	<p>Any Other Business (SP) Said he had received complainants about children behaving badly on Friday at the Open the box night. (PB) Said he would have a quite word with those who were responsible this week. (PB) Also told us he would sort out the large bag of road salt in the car park.</p> <p>There being no other Business the Meeting closed at 8.42 pm Phil Bond Chairman _____</p>	<p>(PB)</p>

--	--	--